
From: Gryglak, Magdalena
To: Emily Chasteen
Subject: Request to add Authorized Users, NRC License no. 24-13383-01, Christian Hospital
Date: Monday, March 02, 2020 8:44:00 AM

Good morning Ms. Chasteen,
 
I have reviewed your request dated 2/4/20 to add a number of Authorized Users to the
subject license.
 
Please provide a signed (by Dr. Maxwell Amurao) and dated letter indicating that the
physicians (please list the names) are Authorized Users and the specific material each
physician is authorized to use on NRC license no. 24-00167-11, Washington University in
St. Louis.  The information provided in your 2/4/20 letter lists the individual physicians as
Co-Authorized Users with a Primary Authorized User which are not NRC definitions.
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this email and let me know if you have any questions
regarding the above.
 
Thank you
 
Magdalena R. Gryglak
U.S. NRC Region III
630-829-9875
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